
School workers mobilise over low pay and 
precarious work

 Portugal 

Non-teaching staff at schools across the country took strike action on 21-22 March 
with support increasing on the second day and many schools closing. The unions 
are calling for action on low pay noting that with the recent increase in the 
minimum wage new workers are now often earning as much as staff with 20 years' 
service. The unions want to see a proper career structure put in place and measures 
to reduce precarious employment in order to recognise the contribution that these 
workers make to the education system.
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